Neo-Brahmi Generation Panel (GP) Meeting

Notes from meeting on 31 January 2019
Meeting Attendees (in alphabetical order) 
	NBGP members:
1. Jay Paudyal 
2. Rajiv Kumar
3. Udaya Narayana Singh
4. U.B Pavanaja 
Staff:
1. Pitinan Kooarmornpatana
2. Sarmad Hussain

Meeting Notes 
1. The GP reviewed the status of the LGR proposals which have already received the IP feedback.
a. Kannada LGR proposal. The comments are minor editorials. Pavanaja agreed to accept all changes and submit to the IP.
b. Bangla LGR proposal. The GP was informed that the Bangladeshi experts expressed their view to hold the Bangla LGR proposal proceeding until the UNICODE issue is resolved. Udaya shared that he will reached out to the Bangladeshi experts in a few days, along with the better version of the proposal, to discuss pros and cons of options to move forward. 
It was also discussed that the Bangladeshi experts would like to present at the NBGP(Bangla) Session at ICANN64. Pitinan will follow up to get the travel plan confirmation. Once the travel plan is confirmed, the GP will plan accordingly. 
c. Devanagari LGR proposal and Gujarati LGR proposal are being reviewed by Akshat and they should be shared with the GP in a few days. 
2. The Telugu, Oriya, and Tamil LGR proposals are still being reviewed by the IP.
3. [bookmark: _GoBack]The IP feedback regarding the disposition of public comment document was discussed. It comments that the Response to Public Comment document should be published with the proposal. The GP agreed to add more information about public comment responding in the methodology section. Pitinan will share the draft text for the GP to finalize via the mailing list. 
Action Items 
	S. No.
	Action Items
	Owner

	1
	Accept the suggested edits for Kannada LGR proposal and submit to the IP 
	PK

	2
	Reached out to the Bangladeshi experts regarding steps forward for the Bangla LGR proposal
	UNS

	3
	Share the draft text about public comment responding methodology on the NBGP mailing list
	PK



3

